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             The Department of Computer Science organized an industrial session 

at Cognizant CDC, Hinjawadi Phase-III, Pune on 1st February 2025. The 

session aimed to provide students with industry insights, emerging 

technologies, and career opportunities in the IT sector. 

Objective 
 To introduce students to real-world industry practices. 

 To provide knowledge on latest technologies like AI, Cloud 

Computing, and Cyber security. 

 To help students understand corporate expectations and required skill 

sets. 

 To guide students on career opportunities and industry trends. 

Session Highlights 
Introduction to IT Industry: Overview of Cognizant’s role in global IT 

services. 

 Emerging Technologies: Insights into Artificial Intelligence, Cloud 

Computing, Cybersecurity, and Data Science. 

 Software Development Lifecycle (SDLC): Explanation of Agile and DevOps 

methodologies. 

 Industry Readiness & Skills: Discussion on technical skills, soft skills, and 

certifications required for careers in IT. 

 Q&A Session: Interactive session where students got their queries answered by 

industry experts. 

 

Conclusion 
The industrial session was highly informative and beneficial for students. It 

helped them gain a practical understanding of the IT industry, learn about 

https://www.linkedin.com/in/sashank-sekhar-mahapatra/


latest trends, and explore career opportunities. The session motivated 

students to enhance their technical skills and industry readiness. 
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